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          5th October 2023

  

 

BOOK FAIR 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Next week we welcome the Scholastic Book Fair back to Beam County Primary School.  

Children will be given the opportunity to visit the fair during a school day, with a member of staff, to 

purchase a book if they would like to do so. Please see below for the day your child’s year group will 

be visiting the book fair. Clever Cats children will visit the fair with their year group.  

 

Wednesday 11th October: Year 3 & 4 

Thursday 12th October: Year 5 & 6 

Friday 13th October: Year 1 & 2 

Monday 16th October: Reception, Nursery & Atlantis/Apollo Room 

 

Please ensure your child’s money (£20 maximum) is supplied in a sealed envelope/bag marked with 

the child’s name and class.  

We will also bring the book trolleys out to the KS1 and KS2 playground at home time (weather 

permitting) on each of these days. Alongside this, we will also have some 2nd hand book tables. 

These will consist of books that no longer fit the reading schemes within the school but which could 

still be used at home to support your child. All donations received will be put back into buying new 

books for our children.  

An alternative option is paying online via this link: www.travellingbooks.co.uk/pay (please enter 

postcode: RM109ED). Once online payment is complete, the order is sent as an email to myself and 

we will be able to retrieve the book from the trolley or order an extra copy from Scholastic to give to 

your child. This option should go live on Tuesday 10th October and is open until 1pm on Monday 16th 

October.  

http://www.travellingbooks.co.uk/pay


 

 

Last year, we raised over £1500 to spend on new books for the school. This was an enormous help in 

restocking our library, reading areas and supplying texts to support in-class teaching. This year I am 

determined to break the £2000 barrier. Please help us do so! 

We really appreciate your continued support.  

 

Kind regards,  

Mr Wilson 

Literacy Co-ordinator  

 


